
 
 
 
        January 5, 2018 
 
 
BY HAND DELIVERY AND ELECTRONIC MAIL 
 
 
Luly E. Massaro, Commission Clerk 
Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
89 Jefferson Boulevard 
Warwick, RI 02888 
 
RE:     Docket 4755 – The Narragansett Electric Company d/b/a National Grid  

Approval of Amended 2018 Energy Efficiency Program Plan 
 
Dear Ms. Massaro: 
 

At an open meeting on January 9, 2018, the Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
(PUC) will review and rule on the Company’s amendments to its 2018 Energy Efficiency (EE) 
Plan, which the Company filed with the PUC on December 26, 2017.  The Company respectfully 
requests that if the PUC approves the Company’s Amended 2018 EE Plan, which includes the 
Company’s electric and gas EE Program Charges, that the approved EE Program Charges have 
an effective date of January 11, 2018.1    

 
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  If you have any questions, please contact me 

at 781-907-2121.  
 
        Sincerely,  

  

    
        Raquel J. Webster 
 
 

cc: Docket 4755 Service List 
Jon Hagopian, Esq. 

 Steve Scialabba, Division 
 

                                                 
1 This effective date will provide the Company with sufficient time to make and validate the necessary changes in its 
billing system to reflect the approved EE Program Charges.  

Raquel Webster 
Senior Counsel 

40 Sylvan Rd. Waltham, MA 02451 
T: 781-907-2121raquel.webster@nationalgrid.com www.nationalgrid.com 



Certificate of Service 
 
I hereby certify that a copy of the cover letter and any materials accompanying this certificate was 
electronically transmitted to the individuals listed below.   
 
The paper copies of this filing are being hand delivered to the Rhode Island Public Utilities Commission 
and to the Rhode Island Division of Public Utilities and Carriers. 
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